
Please join 
Hudson River Heritage

for a members’ reception at

Bellefield
hosted by the 

Beatrix Farrand Garden Association.

Sunday, June 9, 2024
4:00 pm to 6:00 pm

4097 Albany Post Road, Hyde Park

Karen Waltuch, horticulturist for the Beatrix Farrand Garden 
Associaton, will speak about Beatrix Farrand and the walled garden 

at Bellefield (above) she designed in 1912 for the Newbold family.  
The talk will be held in the Morgan Room, adjacent to the garden.

Please rsvp by May 28 at: office@hudsonriverheritage.org or call us at: (845) 876-2474

This is a free event for Hudson River Heritage 
members and their friends to celebrate summer 

and enjoy the garden. Wine, cheese, fruit,  
and other beverages will be served.

Beatrix Farrand


